

MEDIA RELEASE

23 December 2022

Huon Valley councillors commit to genuine and respectful engagement with residents

During the November ordinary meeting of Council, Huon Valley's newest councillors committed to working with the community to foster a culture of genuine and respectful engagement.

Following councillor consideration of petitions regarding breaches of the code of conduct, Council acknowledged that the responsibility to appropriately manage Conflict of Interest ultimately lies with the Council and as such apologises to the community and staff.

"Council accepts the community expects their representatives to work productively and as a team in the future for the betterment of the Huon Valley," Mayor Doyle said.

"We want to make the statement to our community that together as councillors, general manager and staff, we intend to reach a shared strategic vision for the whole Huon Valley. We are committed to applying the principles of good governance."

The new group of Huon Valley councillors intend to look to the future and proceed with positivity as a freshly formed team.

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300